
From: Cory Wright
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: FW: Wilson Creek meat processing business
Date: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 2:36:16 PM

And another
 

From: Sheri Powers <2691winddance@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 10:06 AM
To: Cory Wright <cory.wright@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Wilson Creek meat processing business
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

We are in total support of this project moving forward and are sure it will be a huge asset to the
agricultural industry locally.  Currently there simply is not enough businesses and resources for local
livestock producers  and thier customers to serve this County. This forces business to leave the
County thus losing tax revenue, local employment opportunities, etc.
 
We own property in the area and see this as a asset to the County.
 
Sincerely,
 
Terry and Sheri Powers 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
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